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Personally I would not hesitate in giving Abacus Construction a call as and when they give 
the instruction to proceed with future work. 
 
All the staff at Stoberry Park School and my line manager Richard Hollocks are really happy 
with the work you carried out on Block TF & TB this summer. SW1 recently received an 
email letter from the school telling us how impressed they are with the external 
refurbishments. All those involved at Abacus Construction did an excellent job – so I’d like to 
say thank you !! 
 
Kind regards 

Mark Burrow 

Building Surveyor (Property and FM) 

Southwest One (Working in partnership with Somerset County Council, Taunton Deane Borough 
Council and Avon & Somerset Police) 
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